Chestnut on the Green Homeowners Association




Association Newsletter
Board Meeting Reminder 
Please join us at the next Board meeting on Monday, November 26th at 7:00 PM at the Indian Head Park Village Hall at 201 Acacia Drive.  This is the final meeting of 2007.  

Annual Meeting – Nominations for New Board Members

Two Board members will be elected during the November 26th 2007 annual meeting.  A Board of Directors candidate form is enclosed.  The two positions to be filled are for terms of two years.  Please fill out the form if you wish to be on the election slate.  Ballots will be mailed in early November so your Candidate Form must be returned by October 20th, 2007.  Only unit owners in good standing with the Association are eligible to serve on the Board.

Landscape Guidelines

New landscaping guidelines were recently passed for the Association.  Please review them before considering changes to your exterior landscaping.  An electronic version of the guidelines is also available on the website.

General Clean-up

Whether it is cigarette butts or pet droppings, please be sure to help keep the community litter-free.  Chestnut is a close community and it is important that we all continue to respect our neighbors.  

Maintenance Update

We have closed up the majority of the major projects for the year.  We had some of the sidewalks raised that had settled, all of the 48 balconies were freshly painted, and eight of the covered decks were structurally repaired.

New Information Box

Hard copies of the newsletter and other Association documents will be available in the message box located by the mailboxes.  High priority documents will always be sent through the mail, but back-ups will be placed in the message box for your convenience. 

Parking

Please remember that  residents and guests cannot park along side the gas meters or any part of the entry drives unless directly behind your garage door.  Residents and guests can park on the street or the guest parking pads. This has been on an ongoing issue at a few different locations.  Most importantly,  this is against fire codes and can endanger the well being of residents.  

Architectural Variance Requests

Please remember that the submission of an architectural change form with an attached drawing is required prior to any changes affecting the exterior of your unit.  Common requests include: satellite dishes and landscaping additions.  The form can be found on the Association’s website at www.chestnutonthegreen1.com. 

Newsletters

The Association’s quarterly newsletter is designed to update you of community news and other important events.  If you have something you would like included in the next newsletter, please send the information to bkovel@elitemgt.net.
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